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5th July 2020  Sunday 14A 

Friends 

 

Along with this Sunday bulletin is the leaflet for Sunday Mass, designed so that it 

can be used also at home privately.   You will notice on the bulletin that I have 

included a reflection, which is printed before the Mass material rather than 

where the homily comes.  The preacher will have something himself to say!  

An apology to those who would have liked to come but are not able to.  Perhaps 

you are shielding.   Perhaps you left it too late to book.  Perhaps you didn’t quite 

realise you had to book.  I hope we shall discover a new, gentler ‘normal’ very 

soon, when we don’t have to keep a record of attenders’ names for three weeks 

or disinfect the premises.   I myself look forward to re-joining physically: the 

official government advice at the moment is the beginning of August for those 

shielding to emerge.  In the meantime I keep saying Mass in my Oratory, day by 

day, and when the phone lines are restored – I hope by the time you get this 

they will be – my simple Mass (20 minutes with homily) will once more be on the 

East Hendred Catholic Parish Facebook Page.   

Prayers for you all. 

                                                       www.hendredcatholicparish.org.uk 
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Help Page 

 

In Case of Emergency 

In case of emergency, please contact Fr Andrew (01235 835038).  If you 

need a priest in person, Fr David O’Sullivan from Wantage is happy for 

you to have his phone number, 07554427063.   

___________________________________________________________ 

Mass each day (except Saturday) is on the East Hendred Catholic Parish 

Facebook Page at 9am (available thereafter as a video) There is a link to 

the Page on:   www.hendredcatholicparish.org.uk    

Each Wednesday at 11am there is ‘Zoom Coffee’.  Please join us with your 

own cup of coffee(!)   

Each Friday there is a Zoom Bible Study (‘The God Who Speaks’) at 10am  
 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/4315430307?pwd=cDloZzNnRzM4SUtUM2Rsb

FZmZ0FRdz09 Meeting ID: 431 543 0307   Password: Hendred 

Jacky Mattam jackymattam@btinternet.com does wonderful work locally, 

helping the needy.  Can anyone help?  Get in touch directly. 
 
For the CAFOD Coronavirus Appeal see  Coronavirus Appeal. 
 
To help with supplying the Didcot Foodbank, contact Veronica Paget: 

veronicapaget@hotmail.com or leave suitable food outside her front door, 
 
On Sunday there will be the Facebook Mass at 9am on East Hendred 

Catholic Parish and the Masses in St Mary’s at 11.15am and 6pm. 
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Children Celebrate  
(‘Home-School Children’s Liturgy’)  
 

So far we have the following resources for ‘Home-School 

Children’s Liturgy’!  NB (9) below is new and topical! 

(1) Westminster Diocese resource 

https://rcdow.org.uk/faith/catechesis/childrens-liturgy/ 

(2) https://sermons4kids.com/ 

(3) CAFOD     

https://cafod.org.uk/Education/Children-s-liturgy 

(4) SDC   http://www.sdc.me.uk/sundayliturgy/ 

(5) Lots on YouTube including: 

https://youtu.be/7gvwlE5LBjA   

(6) You can also look up on Youtube the Gospel of the day (by 

putting the Evangelist, chapter and verses for the day) 

and you can find some lovely cartoon videos for 

children explaining the Gospel. 

(7) https://www.sterconwalds.org.uk/toddlers.hitm 

(8) https://www.sterconwalds.org.uk/children.html 

(9) For 29th June onwards: 

The Day of Many Colours is based on the five colours of the Mission 

Rosary. It reminds children that we belong to God’s worldwide 

family. Each day for five days beginning on June 29th, please join us to 

pray a decade of the Mission Rosary. It’s a beautiful way to share a 

rainbow of love around.  See 

 

https://missiontogether.org.uk/prayer-resources/online-mission-rosary/ 

Please e-mail additions for this list to Fr Andrew. 
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NOTICES FOR THE WEEK 

 

Scripture Reading (Week 14[ii]) 
Monday   Hosea 2:16-18, 21-22 Matthew 9:18-26 

Tuesday       Hosea 8:4-7, 11-13 Matthew 9:32-38 

Wednesday   Hosea 10:1-3, 7-8, 12 Matthew 10:1-7 

Thursday       Hosea 11:1-4, 8-9 Matthew 10:7-15 

Friday   Hosea 14:2-10  Matthew 10:16-23 

Saturday      Isaiah 6:1-8  Matthew 10:24-33 

SUNDAY 15A  Isaiah 55:10-11 

    Romans 8:18-23 Matthew 13:1-23 
 

PRAYERS ARE ASKED FOR: 
 

THE SICK AND THOSE IN NEED  

Daniel Cuevas, Louise Woodhouse, Sr Catherine, Mary Wallace, Brenda 

Paddon, Angus Clark, Karen Greig, Kitty Teasdale, Mary Mc Nichol, 

Andrew Gunn, Elizabeth Gunn, Des McNichol. 

THE FAITHFUL DEPARTED  

Vic Horgan, Charles McCortan, Thomas Stephen McDonagh. 

HOLY FATHER’S JULY PRAYER INTENTION 

We pray that today’s families may be accompanied with love, respect, and 

guidance. 

STAFF RETURNING FROM FURLOUGH 

Our Parish Administrator, Maria Brown, and her assistant, Ma Lluïsa Jarne, 

have returned from furlough this week.  All enquiries in the first instance 

to Fr Andrew: the server for the diocesan e-mail has changed during the 

Lockdown and the parish e-mail will take a while to sort out. 

OUR CHURCHES 

St Mary’s is open for private prayer at certain times, as advertised.  

Otherwise our churches remain locked and those who have keys are 

asked not to enter, except by agreement with Fr Andrew.  Those wishing 

to gain access for individual private prayer this week should contact Fr 

Andrew or Chris Harrison harrisonchrisd@gmail.com 
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